
 PUBLIC NOTICE 
JERICHO WATER DISTRICT 

PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PROPOSED APRORPRIATION OF $111,000.00 FROM 
THE DISTRICTS REPAIR RESERVE FUND 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, pursuant to General Municipal Law §6-d, a 
public hearing will be held at District Headquarters located at 125 Convent Road, 
Syosset, Long Island, New York, on Wednesday, August 21, 2019 at 9:00 am for the 
purpose of conducting a hearing on the proposed appropriation of $111,000.00 from the 
repair reserve fund for the purpose of providing funding for repair/replacement of fuel 
tank monitoring system throughout the District. 
 
 By Order of the Board of Water Commissioners of the Jericho Water District. 
 
      JAMES ASMUS    
      Secretary  
 
Dated: Syosset, New York 
 August 16, 2019 
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